
The Royal Wedding 

Any premises permitted to sell alcohol for - consumption on the premises up to or 
beyond 23:00 have hours extended until 01:00 in the early hours of the morning on 
Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th May 2018. 
 
The hours are extended for the sale of alcohol for consumption on the premises, 
Regulated Entertainment and for the provision of hot food and drink. 
 
This does not generally extend hours on Premises Licences by an additional two 
hours, so premises permitted to sell alcohol until 01:00 or beyond already will simply 
be able to operate to their existing hours. 
 
Any conditions on the Premises Licence would continue to apply for the additional 
hours, for example a condition requiring door staff from 21:00, when premises would 
normally close at 23:00, would extend through to 01:00 if the additional hours are 
used. 
 
The additional opening hours, which the premises currently benefit from under the 
Premises Licence after the sale of alcohol finishes, will continue, for example, 
premises allowed to sell alcohol for consumption on the premises to 23:00 but 
closing at 23:30 would be allowed to sell alcohol until 01:00, closing at 01:30. 
 
The sale of alcohol is only extended for consumption on the premises. Therefore, if 
an outside area does not form part of the licensed premises, then alcohol could not 
be taken to the outside area after the hour that alcohol sales for consumption off the 
premises normally end. The only way that alcohol could be taken outside for 
consumption off the premises for the additional hours up to 01:00 would be by way of 
a Temporary Event Notice. 

For further information, please contact: 
Licensing Team 
John Onslow House 
1 Ewart Place 
London 
E3 5EQ 
 
Opening hours are: 9am to 5pm on Monday to Friday 

Tel: 020 7364 5008 
Fax: 020 7364 0863 
Email: licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk      

 


